
 
 
 
           May 13, 2022 
Dear New Cannon Families, 

 
Welcome! Spring brings so many things from beautiful blooming flowers to piles of pollen. It also 
brings the excitement of thinking about the next school year. While we are still fully immersed into 
this current school year, we are so excited to share information in preparation for our next school 
year.  

 
Please take a moment to explore a little about the grade your child will enter next year.  Each of the 
links below includes a slideshow with resources and summer reading options.  You can also find 
suggestions for what can be done over the summer to help prepare your child for next year.   
  
In addition, we know there may be many questions related to the classroom. Click each link to submit 
questions to grade-level teams until May 31st. You will receive a response from the grade level team. 

 

• Peek into Junior Kindergarten 

 

• Peek into Kindergarten 

 

• Peek into First Grade 

 

• Peek into Second Grade 

 

• Peek into Third Grade 

 

• Peek into Fourth Grade 

 

We also ask that students keep skills fresh over the summer with this summer practice book.   
 
Wishing you a wonderful day! 

 
All the best, 

 
Dr. Nixon and the Lower School Team 
 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1yJmONKmJ0O0WYT_JgDScj5PjDWwXL8JZlZ4LL6Jvoqw/view
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ct-rzhAYFniDtliwnD_Ty5xwpF9FhRgKCsyeav_UssQ/view
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1Q9mi4zsJied9KeUOhHOUnLQ1iad83wTklFkQiUYe8QY/view
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1isoCFfyeRWHKf0bSJpSzL00uyME-nVN5tJFtGpTTqhg/view
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/17v1QLdCnkNL7rf-qd9AJEpVg5xpezwCQnTNHKxbzee8/view
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/18eZxTM1XhGd4rTeLp3pkt7uT-lny61DNY9ccNdnJr3s/view
https://www.summerbookcompany.com/store/Summer-Books-c35621026

